
ABN: 35 632 449 122 
The information in this document is subject to copyright and is the property of White Noise Acoustics. This document 
shall be returned if demanded. This document and the information contained within this document shall not be 
reproduced, copied, or communicated to another party other than for that with relation to the relevant inquiry or project 
without written permission from White Noise Acoustics.  
 

20161_201117_Acoustic Review_BW_R0  1 

 

 
17 November 2020 
 
303, 74 Pitt Street 
Sydney, NSW 2000 
 

Attention:  Elizabeth McCabe  

elizabeth.mccabe@constructionassignments.com 

 

195-197 Sydney Road, Fairlight – Acoustic Design Review  
 
This letter includes the acoustic design review of the proposed residential 
development located at 195-197 Sydney Road, Fairlight.  
 
The acoustic review has been undertaken based on the revised design of the 
building including that detailed within the Mostagim architectural drawings, 
including drawings with the project number 20025 and dated 16/11/20. 
 
The previously undertaken acoustic assessment completed by Wood and Grieve 
Engineers including the 195-197 Sydney Road, Fairlight – Acoustic Report, 
Development Application and dated 31/8/18 includes suitable acoustic 
investigations and assessment of the site. 
 
The 195-197 Sydney Road, Fairlight – Acoustic Report, Development Application 
report includes the relevant assessment of the site and includes the required 
acoustic design requirements for internal noise level from environmental noise 
(including traffic noise) as well as detailing the criteria for noise emissions from 
the site which have been developed in accordance with the requirements of the 
EPA’s Noise Policy for Industry. 
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If you have any additional questions, please contact the author below. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
Ben White 
Director  
White Noise Acoustics 


